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My deepest condolences go out to the family of Milwaukee Police Officer Charles Irvine, Jr.  
 
Officer Irvine’s involvement in law enforcement began when he still a teenager. Tragically, just 
a few years later he is killed in the line of duty at 23-years-old while working to protect the 
community from reckless driving. Meanwhile, his 36-year-old partner fights for his life.  
 
I ask that the community continue to keep these brave men and their families in their thoughts 
and prayers.  
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